a I P T Integrated Petroleum Technologies, Inc.

September 15, 2016

Mr. Matthew Lepore, Director

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln Street, Ste. 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Exception Location Requests to COGCC Rules 318A.a & 318A.c.:
Alma (20) HZ wells: SWSE, Section 25, Township 1 South, Range 66 West, Weld County, CO

Dear Mr. Lepore:
HRM Resources Il, LLC (HRM) is planning to drill the following 20 horizontal wells:

Alma 1NH, Alma 2NH, Alma 3CDH, Alma 4NH, Alma 5NH, Alma 6NH, Alma 7CDH, Alma 8NH, Alma 9NH,
Alma 10CDH, Alma 11NH, Alma 12NH, Alma 13NH, Alma 14CDH, Alma 15NH, Alma 16NH, Alma 17CDH,
Alma 18NH, Alma 19NH & Alma 20CDH.

The surface locations of HRM’s proposed wells have been staked outside of the COGCC Rule 318A.a.
Greater Wattenberg Area (GWA) Drilling Window. Under the COGCC Rule 318A.c. any new twinning well
is to be located within 50 feet of an existing well. The proposed HRM wells listed above are not within 50
ft of an existing well. The surface owner has waived Rules 318A.a. & 318A.c. in the SUAon p.2, ltem # 1.2
which is attached to each APD.

HRM respectfully requests the COGCC to review the enclosed information and approve the requested
exception location to rule 318A.a & 318A.c. for the Applications for Permits to Drill for the wells on the
subject pad. This is the best location for the wells and facility to keep the greatest distance from the
surrounding building units at well over 1000’.

Sincerely,

Paul Gottlob

Regulatory & Engineering Technician
Consultant to HRM Resources Il, LLC
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